
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Municipal Office and Landfill 

Closure 

The Landfill and Municipal Office 

will be closed on Tuesday 

September 30th so staff may take 

time to honor the survivors of 

residential schools in Canada.  

The National Day for Truth and 

Reconciliation. 

 


